TURNER COUNTY BOARD OF ASSESSORS

NOTIFICATION

In accordance with Georgia law, the Turner County Board of Assessors must notify property owners prior to making a site visit. Notice is hereby given that a representative of the appraisal staff will review and inspect properties for the current digest year. The appraisal review may include measuring structures, listing construction information, and photographing the subject property.

Notice is also given that an onsite inspection may be required for real or personal property for which a return has been filed. Said property visit will be for the purpose of determining the correctness of the information contained in the county’s appraisal record for the property.

If you would like more information concerning the review, feel free to contact Melissa Reed, Chief Appraiser, in the Turner County Assessors office at (229) 567-2334 or by email at tcao.chiefappraiser@gmail.com.

